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Extract from the Report of the Public Excluded Part of the Landcare Committee held in the Council Chamber, The Regional Council Centre, 142-146 Wakefield Street, Wellington, on Thursday, 23 March 2000 at 12.12pm

Present

Councillors Werry (Chairperson), Bonner, Laidlaw, Long, McQueen, Shaw and Thomas


Also Present


Councillors Allen and Turver

Officers Present

Messrs Andrell, Annakin, Campbell, Dick, Ms Edwards, Manley and Messrs Murphy, Paul, van Dyk and Wootton 

Public Business

Matter for Recommendation

PELC39
Hutt River Floodplain Management Plan Property Purchase :


56 Connolly Street

Report PE00.11
File:  N/3/11/24

Resolved

(Cr Long/Cr Shaw)



That the Landcare Committee:



(1)
Note that the proposed Flood Protection 2000/2010 Operating Plan provides for the Boulcott/Hutt stopbank upgrade design and construction to commence in years 2006/07 and 2009/10 respectively.



(2)
Note that the “purchase now” option with three year lease-back arrangements has advantages over the “Purchase in June 2006” option. 



Resolved to Recommend

(3)
Recommend to the Policy and Finance Committee that the General Manager be delegated to authorise the purchase of 56 Connolly Street from Rentokil Limited for a price not exceeding $610,000, inclusive of reasonable disbursement costs incurred, and conditional upon Rentokil Limited leasing back the property, at a market rent, for a minimum period of three years from date of settlement.

Cr R Werry

Chairperson

Date

Policy and Finance Committee – 13 April 2000

To be moved:

That the report of the meeting of the Landcare Committee meeting held on 23 March 2000, Item PELC39 and the recommendation contained therein, be adopted.  

